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MAINTENANCE  REPORT  -  October  2020 
 
There have been several issues over the past month, where vandalism has occurred, the 
problem been fixed, then vandalised again shortly after (sometimes the next day).  Apart 
from the excessive time having to be spent, and the cost, it is very disheartening for our 
maintenance officer Mark.  
 
Mark has also spent some time tidying up the public areas, cutting back hedges and trees. 
He has had help with this as and when required. 
 
Marten Place, next to Cotswold recreation ground  - 
 

        
 
 
Cotswold  recreation ground  -  A bench has been installed at the Cotswold recreation 
ground.  This was relocated from the Cornwell recreation ground because of complaints 
about attempted vandalism. 
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Turnhams Farm recreation ground  -  Someone again tried to remove the skatepark sign, 
unsuccessfuly!  Mark re-cemented the sign into the ground. 

     
 
Shortly after the skatepark sign was fixed a broken shopping trolley was found perched on 
top of the sign. We are still trying to work out how! 

         
 

Two bins were put in next to the skatepark.  They were pulled from the ground overnight, 

put back in the next day, then pulled out again. We haven’t yet decided whether to put   
them back in. 
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Cutting back of bushes next to the pedestrian entrance at Turnhams Farm recreation 

ground, so that they no longer obstruct the footpath. 

        

 

Some of the trees at Turnhams Farm recreation ground have been cut back so they are not 

overhanging. 
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One of the new bins situated next to the play area at Turnhams has been vandalised.  This  

has now been re-cemented into the ground. 

 

 
Cornwell Centre  -  Some trees that were encroaching onto our car park from Cornwell 
Copse have been cut back. 
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Hildens Drive play area - Some of the trees and bushes at Hildens Drive play area have been 
cut back and tidied up. 
 

 
 
 
Calcot recreation ground - Conifers at Calcot have been crown lifted to deter antisocial 
behaviour, littering and drug taking. 
 

           
 
                                                          

The boundary line north of the play area at the Calcot recreation ground has been cut back 
and tidied up. 
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Calcot  -  The football store has been cleared out and the goals separated.  These, along with 
associated equipment, have been colour coded for the individual pitches, with only two 
games being allowed each weekend.  This should prevent cross contamination and complies 
with Covid-19 requirements.  
  

      

 


